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January 31, 2005

Richard K. Burt, MD

Professor of Medicine

Chief, Division of Immunotherapy for Autoimmune Diseases
Northwestern University School of Medicine

Dear Dr. Burt,

Thank you for agreeing to participate in the Spring 2005 Centegra Health System Clinical
Symposium to be held at the Holiday Inn Conference Center in Crystal Lake, lllincis on
Wednesday, April 20, 2005. The conference theme is Rheumatology/Auto Immune Disease.

Approximately 200 physicians and health care providers will attend this all day event.
Registration and sign-in begins at 7:30 am with continental breakfast. The conference program is
scheduled from 8:00 am to 400 pm and will include an Ask the Experts panel discussion, lunch
and pharmacy exhibits. Physicians will receive 6 hours Category 1credit of the Physician's
Recognition Award of the American Medical Association.

Cordially,

Barbara Hoffman, CME Coordinator
CENTEGRA HEALTH SYSTEM
Department of Human Resources Development



